
Sent: Sun, Mar 10, 2013 2:25 pm
Subject: Chinatown Reunion Articles

Over the years, I have written Chinatown Reunion articles for the Reunion Bulletins in 2002, 
2008, and 2012. I have compiled them into a single word document for my grand kids to read one 
day and look back and see what life was like growing up in NYC's Chinatown. My kids learned a 
lot from reading them since they grew up in the suburbs and went away to college where their 
experiences were quite different from mine. My nieces, nephews, & cousins, and extended family 
got to know their Uncle Daniel a little better through these articles. 

I am submitting these articles to the web site..."Memories of Chinatown" for any interested parties 
to read about the Chinatown that we knew and grew up in the 40's—60's.

When Gladys asked me to write a article for the 2008 reunion, she had indicated it was going to 
be her last one since it took a lot of time and the 2006 one had a lot of moaning and whinnying. I 
decided to dedicate it to her and her team for their hard work and effort in planning and executing 
these reunions.. She has done an excellent job over the years and deserves the appreciation and 
gratitude of not only the past Chinatown generations of the 40's-60's but also the generations 
following them. 

Personally, I was a big advocate and very passionate about the Chinatown Reunions even 
though I was not able to attend them because of family reasons. Thank GOD... she still has that 
energy and is advising Jean Chin on getting the Oral History Project off the ground.

Best Regards
Dan
(Daniel Lee)


